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JAMES WILSON <jimelindaw@msn.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 2:29 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

David,

I respectfully request that the CFTC not require foreign exchange dealers to limit the leverage
available to their retail customers to 10:1 (RIN 3038-AC61). I am a retail customer and currently
trade 100:1 but if the proposed changes are adopted I will be moving my account offshore.
Although my ~ preferance is to keep my account in the US I will go where I can still trade
100:1.

Respectfully,
Jim Wilson


